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Although I do not live near Manston Airport, I think it is important to reopen it, as we all know it has one of the longest runways in Europe.

Why destroy people's house's by building another runway at Heathrow and spending millions of pounds on something those people don't want.

There is also easy to get to Manston Airport, via the M2, then Thanet Way, or by train, for Heathrow, Gatwick and Stansted you have to use the M25, then the M11, with the normal problems on the M25, it can take hours to get to these other airports.

I would rather have the shorter journey and  go to Manston, then sit in many miles of traffic, and miss the flight from    Heathrow, Gatwick and Stansted.

I hope this will go in favour to have Manston Airport open again, and give the people of Thanet a place where they can work, with out having to travel to far, and have their airport up and running again.

Colin R. Matthews,
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